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From: Marilyn Frost 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 1:17 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: Zoning changes from R1 housing...

We live in a neighborhood with a lot of character and charm.  It's filled with people of all ages and ethnicities.... 
dog lovers, gardeners, and a few odd balls that don't fit any category. 
 
If more housing is needed in Los Angeles, we understand that a few modifications must be made to alleviate the 
problem. Many have already been put in place.   In our 90064 area, upping the density further would drastically 
impact our already impacted roadways; air pollution which is already on the rise will be more detrimental to the 
young and elderly who are already at risk. 
 
Please resist the temptation to defer to developers to make decisions for our local communities.  With their 
powerful backing and the desire to make more money, they do not represent our localized needs and 
concerns.  Their Tony neighborhoods would never allow such development so just because we can't live in such 
places, we provide their profit incentives.   
 
Please take these issues seriously as you make your considerations on changes to R1 housing areas. 
 
Marilyn Frost 

 
Los Angeles, CA 90064 




